
 

 

 

b r u  w i n t e r  l e a g u e  l e x

 

Brussels, 18 July 2013 

 

Dear all, 

 

b r u l e x  w i n t e r  l e a g u e  2 0 1 3  –  2 0 1 4  |  i n v i t a t i o n  

 

The brulex organising committee hopes to continue the wonderful tradition of brulex and has 

the pleasure to invite you for the 22th edition of the brulex winter league.  

The brulex winter league 2013 - 2014 will resume in September 2013, at the Sint-Pieters-

Woluwe Sports Centre (Salomélaan 2, 1150 Sint-Pieters-Woluwe). 

Games will be played on Mondays, Tuesdays and Thursdays (depending on availability), from 

8.00 pm till 10.00 pm, five players a side which (i) work for law firms or notary firms (lawyers 

or staff) in Belgium or (ii) are jurists, and with no more than two non-lawyers or non-notaries 

(or non-notary clerks) on the pitch at any given time. 

A registration fee of EUR 500 is required from each participating firm to cover the costs of 

organisation.  Insurance coverage is not included in the registration fee and each 

participating firm must take out its own insurance. 

If your firm would like to take part in this year's edition of the brulex winter league, please (i) 

inform Thibaut D’hulst by reply e-mail and (ii) transfer the registration fee of EUR 500 into 

ING account no. 310-0978180-21 in the name of brulex, by Friday, 9 August 2013, close of 

business at the very latest. 

Since we have to limit the number of participants in the brulex winter league due to practical 

reasons, those who are first to register and pay the registration fee will be given priority.  

However, the exact number of participating firms still remains subject to pitch availability at 

the Sint-Pieters-Woluwe Sports Centre.  Please be quick, registration usually closes within 

two days.   

Upon payment, we will send you an e-mail confirming your team's participation and a detailed 

calendar of games. 



 

 

To firms that cannot field enough players for a full team, we recommend joining forces with 

other firms.  Please let Thibaut D’hulst know if you are interested in doing so and he will 

provide you with the contact details of other interested firms. 

Last but not least, we wish to emphasise that only teams with a fair play attitude, great 

enthusiasm and sufficient players throughout the brulex winter league may participate.  Also, 

the rules on cancellation of games will be applied in a very strict fashion.  Therefore, you will 

only be allowed to register your team if it has a solid core of more or less 10 enthusiast and 

committed players. 

Please feel free to contact us if you have any further questions or comments in relation to the 

2013 - 2014 brulex winter league. 

 

Sporty regards, 

 

Emanuele Ceci, Johan Lagae and Thibaut D’hulst 

 

 

 


